
From: CATHARINE DOUGLASS <cathadougl@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2019 3:57 PM 
To: Tony Crisafi <tcrisafi@islandarch.com> 
Subject: CPA Meeting 7/18/119 

 
Dear Tony, 
 
I can’t tell you how shocked and disappointed that I and many other community members were 
with the way you ran the CPA meeting on July 18th.  I am still hearing from folks who were very 
unhappy with the treatment they received...including CPA Trustees. 
 
You took an oath of office swearing that you would: 
            Uphold the highest standards of community service  
            Fairly and and impartially consider all points of view  
            Refrain from self interest  
                Respect all those with whom and for whom you serve  
            Dedicate your service towards the betterment of the La Jolla community. 
 
Many people from the community had dedicated untold hours examining the micro-mobility 
corral issue prior to the meeting.  We took time out of our busy lives to attend the meeting, but 
most of us were neither recognized or respected.  This is not OK. 
  
I was one of two people in the audience who had personally visited all 122 proposed corral locations, and 

could have provided pertinent information to be considered by the Trustees.  

 
The gentleman next to me had a very concise PowerPoint that you refused to allow him to show.  You 

denied the community and the Trustees, who were going to vote on this issue, the opportunity to benefit 

from this important information.  It would have taken no more than four minutes.  More than enough 

people had ceded their time to him.  Apparently this didn’t fit your agenda.  You called on people by 

name and virtually ignored others.  That is not OK. 

 
You were unfair and disrespectful to some trustees also.  Some Trustees were permitted to speak for as 

long as they wanted while others were cut off.  That is not OK. 
 
You spent an inordinate amount of time deciding whether to support a “letter" related to The Map in 

Kellogg Park and allowed a long simmering family feud play out at this public meeting.  
 
You should have allocated more time to the enormously time-sensitive and important community issue of 

the proposed micro-mobility corrals.  If the corral issue is not handled judiciously,  we will be left with a 

very dangerous Public Safety situation. 
 

I and others want to be treated with respect at all future meetings.  Multiple people suggested a group 

letter be written but I have decided to just sign my name. 
  
I hope you will reply to this letter.  

 

Regards, 

 

Catharine Douglass 

Captain’s Advisory Board-SDPD Northern 

mailto:cathadougl@gmail.com
mailto:tcrisafi@islandarch.com


Co-Chair-LJTC Public Safety Committee 

Co-Chair-La Jolla Area Neighborhood Watch 
Co-Founder-A Safer San Diego 
917-853-2171 
 


